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Memo to the board regarding changes in the structure document
To:	The board of the WAEH
From:	Advisor to the board
Date:	2 September 2019
Introduction
In the June board meeting we decided not to work with chapters but to introduce allied members. 
This decision is worked out in a change in the structure document.
The last annual meeting we worked for the first time with the new fee scheme. Out of the evaluation of the last annual meeting came that we need a clarification about who can attend the annual meeting. 
The last point is that we have to think about the admission criteria. Especially the point of adding injections to the 5000 surgical procedures with full members has to be discussed.
This memo gives the background to those 3 points.
1. Members of organisations with an alliance to the WAEH
As is written down in de document we discussed in June, the benefit to WAEH are as follows:
o   Possible exponential growth of WAEH both in the short and the long-term, with indirect access to the large pool of Specialist Eye Hospitals or Eye Departments within General Hospitals who are Members in the allied organization (Associations / Organizations)
o   Members of these organisations (Associations / Organizations), over time would experience the benefits of WAEH, by participating in WAEH’s activities and those who fulfill WAEH’s membership criteria, may apply and be admitted as Full or Associate members of WAEH
o   WAEH at its Annual Meetings might have the benefit of larger participation and in-depth knowledge exchange between the participants
The main points are written down in D. Members of organisations that have an alliance to the WAEH.
This points start with the criteria of a potential allied organization of the WAEH. For discussion is minimum of 10 and 40 % of the membership has to become full member of the WAEH.
Does the board agree with these criteria?
The package the allied members get in return are:
Mention the alliance in their communication.  For example: member of the AAEH and allied member of the WAEH. 
Get an invitation to the annual meeting.
Does the board agree with this package?
The procedure to become an allied organisation is that the leadership of that organization writes a request to the board and the board takes a decision to admit this organization as an allied organization.




2. Access to the annual meeting
This addition is needed to make clear that not everyone and especially companies, not being a sponsor, can attend the annual meeting. In point 7 of the structure document is added that the fee scheme also sets the fee for the annual meeting.
Does the board agree with this addition?
3. Admission criteria
[bookmark: _GoBack]This point came up as a remark when we send the last version of the structure document to the members. I propose that two board members take a look to the admission criteria and report back at the board meeting in San Francisco. We also have to look to the minimum criteria for associate members and also discuss how we can grow the attendance of associate members to the annual meeting.
Advisor to the board, Wim Oosterom, 2 September 2019.
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